
 

    
 
 

June Is  
Pride Month ! 

 
As a Reconciling in Christ congregation June is 

an important month for us to recall our decision 
to create an intentional welcome for people of 

the LGBTQ+ community.  We want all people to 
know that they are welcome to fully participate 
in the life of Apostles and the Virginia Synod of 

the ELCA.  In addition to the LGBTQIA+                     
community, we are working toward welcoming 

people of the BIPOC (black, indigenous, people of 
color) community into our worshiping family.  
God has created a great diversity of people for 
us to get to know and appreciate.  Watch for     
information on upcoming educational events.  
We will celebrate Pride Sunday on June 18th.  

Wear a rainbow! 


